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As many of you may know, 
Friday 8th May 2020 will mark 
75 years since the Second 
World War ended in Europe. 

The children of keyworkers 
who are still attending school 
have been busy finding out 
about VE Day and why we 
commemorate this important 
moment in British history. 

We looked at images from 
VE celebrations that 
occurred at the end of the 
war and learnt about the 
hardships faced by so many 
during the conflict. 

After making bunting and paper chains, we decided to 
have a VE Day picnic.  The children enjoyed eating 
their lunch in the sunshine! 

Thank you to all the children who sent in pictures of 
their own work relating to VE Day – it’s always nice to 
hear from you. 
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